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MEMO 
 

TO:  District Manager 
 
FROM: GIS/Engineering Technician 
 
SUBJECT: ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT STATUS REPORT 
 
DATE:  September 14, 2007 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors review and file the Engineering Department status 
report for the week ending September 14, 2007. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Manana Woods Easements 
Engineering is working with the District Manager and the Operations Department to complete 
the acquisition of all the easements required for facilities within the Manana Woods water 
system area. 
 
Kings Creek Road and State Hwy 9 –  
6” Fire Hydrant, 4” Fire Connection and 5/8” Domestic Service  
Engineering is working with the owner of APN 084-031-21, located at the intersection of State 
Hwy 9 and Kings Creek Rd., and his contractor with the preparation of construction plans for the 
installation of a 6” steamer fire hydrant, a  4” fire service connection and a domestic water 
meter. 
The construction plan, details and parts requirements have been delivered to the Contractor and 
we are awaiting the required submittals before construction begins. 
 
Wells Road Main Extension – Zayante Area 
Engineering is preparing construction plans and specifications for an owner installed 320’ 6” 
water main extension and 6” steamer fire hydrant installation on Wells Road in the Zayante area. 
The Operations Department and the Zayante Fire Department have approved the planned 
installation 
 
Water Conservation Signs 
 Engineering is working with the District Manager and the Operations Manager on the design 
and placement of the new water conservations signs. 
 
                                                                                                   

            Rob Menzies 
GIS/Engineering Technician 
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